
 

 

I  am strongly opposed to HB 4167. This Bill is truly only about the money It will bring to you and take 

away from the working Oregonians. 

There Were many people that brought to the table suggest for you to fix the carbon emissions  and 

helping the environment.  

Like planting trees and thinning the forest of dead trees. 

Try taking a few hours walking through our forest. You will see there’s Plenty to clean up and plenty of 

space to add more trees.  

 

Please say No to HB 4167 

 

Thank you for your time   

Jolene Koch  

 


